
LEMOORE POLICE DEPARTMENT

PRESS RELEASE

On 4/1/2016 at about 8:18 PM, the Lemoore Police 

Department, the Lemoore Volunteer Fire Department, and the Kings 

County Fire Department were dispatched to an apartment fire in the 

1100 block of W. Bush St. with someone still inside of the apartment. 

Units from all departments arrived within minutes of being dispatched.

A downstairs apartment was completely engulfed in flames and 

the fire was spreading to the second floor apartments. Police Officers 

and Firefighters began to check apartments near the fire for people 

that could be trapped. Lemoore and Kings County Firefighters found 

a man trapped inside of his apartment on the second floor. The man 

was carried out of the apartment by Firefighters. He was transported 

to the hospital by EMS for possible smoke inhalation. No other 

injuries have been reported as a result of this incident. The fire was 

contained and extinguished before it could spread further than the 

two apartments.


